
  

   

 

 

 

7 June 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

SPORTS DAY – TUESDAY 12 JULY 2016 
 
I would like to invite you to our Sports Day, which will be held on Tuesday 12 July.  We will be using the 
athletics facilities at South Wilts Grammar School.  Access to the athletics track can be gained via the 
Salisbury Leisure Centre car park. Car Parking will be on the grass opposite the fire station not in the 
Leisure Centre. Unfortunately, refreshments will not be provided at the track, but toilet facilities and 
refreshments will be available at the Leisure Centre.  No food will be available at School, so all boys should 
bring a packed lunch and plenty of water on the day. 

Boys in Years 7-10 should report to their form tutors AT THE ATHLETICS GROUND  for 9.10am 
registration.  The programme of events will run from 9.30am to 3.00pm, with the presentations made after 
the events have finished.  All boys from Years 7-10 must be present throughout the events. Year 12 are 
expected to attend and support Sports Day and should also arrange to arrive at the athletics ground for 
9.10am registration. 

If the weather is very bad, the athletic events may finish early and boys will then return to the School, from 
where they will be able to leave at 2.15pm. 

I very much hope that you will be able to join us on the day. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Richard Demain-Griffiths 
rdg@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
Director of Sport 
 


